No: SNEA/CHQ/DIR(HR)/2015-18/47 Dated 18" November, 2016.
To

Smt Sujata T Ray,
Director(HR), BSNL Board,
New Delhi.

Sub:- Posting of JAOs on completion of the training on 18.11.2016 -Reg.
Ref:- Letter No: BSNL/9-1/2016-Rectt. Dated 16" November, 2016.

Respected Madam,

The final result of LICE from Group C to JAO cadre was declared after examining all the
discrepancies. Based on the final result, all the 946 successful candidates were sent for
induction training and they will complete their training by today, 18.11.2016. Unfortunately,
Rectt. section has issued an order under reference dated 16.11.2016, directing the CGMs not
to take further actions in giving them posting based on the results, as the result is under
review based on some complaints.

In this regard, as mentioned above, the final result was declared after completion of the
formalities. Even after review of the result, if any candidate found passed the LICE, there
are sufficient JAO vacancies to accommodate them also.

After completion of the training, withholding the posting order, not due to the fault of the
candidates is highly demoralising for all the successful candidates.

In view of the above, it is requested to review the decision urgently and render justice to all
the successful candidates by issuing posting order to all of them. If required, the seniority
related issues can be resolved later on.

With regards,

(K. Sebastin)
Copy to:

The General Manager (Rect) / General Manager (FP) , BSNLCO for info Pl



